
 
 
Circular No. 5/2024-25         1st May 2024 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Greetings from Laurus- The Universal School! 
 
As we approach “International Family Day” on 15th May 2024, we wanted to reach out and extend an 
invitation to celebrate this special occasion together. One of the most cherished aspects of our school 
community is the diverse tapestry of families that make it so vibrant and rich. 
 
 
To mark this day, we are putting together a heartfelt tribute to the beauty of family bonds through a 
collection of family photos from our school community. We believe that every family has a unique story 
to tell, and we would be honoured to include yours in this celebration. 
 
 
Would you be willing to share a cherished family photo with us? Whether it's a candid moment 
captured during a special occasion or a simple snapshot of everyday life, every picture holds a treasure 
trove of memories and love. 
 
 
Your participation would not only enrich our celebration but also serve as a beautiful reminder of the 
strength and beauty of family ties that unite us all. 
 
 
If you're comfortable, we kindly request that you share a photo with your respective class teachers via 
WhatsApp by Monday, 6th May 2024. You're also welcome to include a brief caption or message 
reflecting the essence of your family. 
 
 
Your participation in this endeavour would be deeply appreciated, enhancing our commemoration of 
International Family Day with the diversity and warmth of our school community's families. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 s/d 
Principal 


